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Press Release 

 

 The Kings County District Attorney’s Office, Child Abduction Unit is asking for your assistance in 

locating 17 year old Sarah Horn. On December 6, 2013, it was reported that Sarah left her home in Lemoore 

California after receiving a phone call from this number, (707) 502-1095 at about 3:00 A.M. It is believed that 

Sarah is in the Eureka area and that she may be with a male subject by the name of Kyle. Sarah is described as a 

Caucasian female with Brown hair and Hazel eyes weighing approximately 110 lbs and stands about 5’04”. 

Sarah has a large birthmark behind her knee. Anyone with information regarding Sarah’s whereabouts is urged 

to contact Investigator Trejo at the Kings County District Attorney’s Office at (559) 852-4149. 

 

 

 

 

 


